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SYNOPSIS: 
 
On May 7, 2020, at about 2:59 am, deputies from the Lakeside Substation responded to the 1100 block of Oro Street 
for a structure fire.  Upon their arrival, deputies learned of one occupant who was still inside the residence and had not 
come outside.  After multiple attempts to call the resident out, deputies entered the home and dragged the occupant to 
safety.  The occupant was transported to the hospital for non-life-threatening injuries.     
 
Based on their preliminary investigation, deputies believed the structure fire was arson related and Sheriff's 
Bomb/Arson detectives responded to the scene to determine the origin and cause of the fire. The investigation is 
ongoing. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


